
  
January 18, 2023  
  
  
  
To Whom It May Concern,  
  
  
I am writing this letter to kindly request use of the lawn space located next to Maureen’s boutique on 
Main Street on Saturday July 15,2023.  
 The Family Resource Center is proudly offering our 5th annual Community Baby Shower to the town of 
Berlin. Over the past five years we have helped connect numerous families with needed items such as 
diapers, wipes, used clothing, baby gear, books, and other resources during this event. Thanks to your 
generosity of allowing us to use the space, we were able to support over 70 families at last year's event. 
This year we are hoping to support an equal amount, if not more families.   
We hope you will consider this request, and if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me.   
  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
  
Briana Shannon  
Program Manager-Healthy Families America  
The Family Resource Center  
123 Main Street  
Gorham, NH   
(603)631-0054  
 


